Your thoughts, your news;

We would very much like to make this newsletter a
community effort, but in order for us to do that we need
your help!

Could you supply us with some contents? It can be anything,
from a group or individual update, photographs, a poem, or a
recipe you might like to share. Anything.

Please contact Michelle Richards at the Pavilion on -

01690 750490 or mentersiabod@gmail.com

Doli in Bloom —

Volunteers needed to help out with ‘Doli in Bloom’

Why not help us keep on top of the village greenery around the
Station, Cenotaph and Pont Arenig layby. Whether it’s an hour you to
have to spare, or several, we would love to have you on board.

It's a fantastic way to give something back to the community,
socialise, learn a little more about plants and a great form of exercise
without even realising you're doing it!

We don't focus on indoor meetings, but have a call up list for when
there is work to be done. We also try to make the work fit around
short periods of time, for example, one hour.

For several years now ‘Dolwyddelan in Bloom’ has been taking great
pride in Dolwyddelan, and have several awards to show for it. Now
the committee need more hands to help maintain the good work!

For more information on how to get involved please contact Liz
Roberts on 01690 750246



